
Stitchlinks team projects

Bunting project
Following the success of our wall-hanging we decided to do it again. 
This time with an ongoing bunting project, so why not join in?…

The Stitchlinks’ wall-hanging, 
celebrating our first birthday 

was a resounding success, so we 
decided to do it again. To mark 
Stitchlinks’ second Birthday, on 
January 23rd 2008, we thought we 
would celebrate ‘Friendship’. So we 
invited our members to design a 
pennant of bunting in their 
preferred medium (knitting, cross 
stitch, etc). 

This project has since become 
and ongoing one, which means that 
all new members will have the 
opportunity to contribute to this 
wonderful team effort. Plus those 
who wish to contribute more than 
once can do so! 

The design needs to be your 
own original to avoid copyright 

issues and maximise the buntings’ 
future publicity as we’d like to 
show it off at exhibitions, shows 
and meetings! 

Your design can be triangular or 
rectangular made to the dimensions 
shown on the diagram below and 
should express your message 
about friendship, knitting and 
stitching. Each should be 
accompanied by a small parcel tag 
containing a handwritten, personal 
message signed with your first 
name only. If you can, it would be 
great if your tags and words could 
be preserved by laminating. That 
way the final bunting will look 
beautiful and have our thoughts 
fluttering into the future, 
reminiscent of prayer flags.

Please send completed items  
‘ready to go’ with a 2cm high hem 
(as illustrated) – you’ll need to add 
your preferred seam allowance if 
your working medium requires it. 
If you need any clarification please 
see the Mini-make topic on the 
Forum, or contact Betsan via email 
(betsan@stitchlinks.com).

A  big thank you to everyone on 
the Forum, who helped shape and 
bring this idea into fruition. All 
submissions (and remember it can 
be more than one per person) 
should be sent to Stitchlinks, PO 
Box 3679, Bath BA2 4WS. We look 
forward to seeing them.

Thank you!
x


